
Dear all:  

  

Thank you all for supporting and participating in the activities of ASPAC. In our endeavour to promote 

consultancy profession,  ASPAC Board has decided to announce awards for following categories  for the 

year 2022: 
  

      a)    FAP award for individuals for their work in promotion of FAP/ ASPAC :  FIDIC Asia 

Pacific Envoy Award of Excellence 
  

b)     FAP award to MAs:  FIDIC Asia Pacific Powerhouse Award 
  

c)     FAP award for Future Leaders:  FIDIC Asia Pacific Emerging Leaders Award 
  
Due to shortage of time,  we have constituted awards in such a manner for which open competition is not 

needed. We will request you to send names of persons who have been actively promoting ASPAC along 

with a brief note about the work done by them.   We would like to receive data on activities performed by 

your MA for consideration under category for award to MAs. 
   
For future leaders award category, applications have been invited for which notice has been sent to all 

members. We will request you to circulate the application to all your members and encourage them to 

respond.   

  

Regards,  
 

 
 
 


